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At ICOB, we follow the Global Moon Sighting method in determining the start of the
holy month of Ramadan. 

As a result, and in review of international and local declarations and after internal
consultation, we would like to confirm that the Shawwal moon was not sighted
globally. Hereby, we announced that tomorrow, Tuesday April 9th, will be the last
day of Ramadan and that:

Wednesday April 10 will be the of beginning of Shawwal and Eid al-Fitr

عید  الفطر مبارك وكل عام وانتم بخير
Eid Al-Fitr Mubarak

On behalf of the management team at ICOB, we wish you a blessed and peaceful Eid.  May Allah (SWT)
accept our intentions, fasting, Dua and all the good deeds. 

Taraweeh prayers will continue on Monday tonight. There will be no taraweeh prayers on Tuesday night.

Eid prayers will be held at ICOB at the following times:
Early Prayer  – Takbeer  7:00 am – Salah 7:30 am
Main Prayer  – Takbeer  9:30 am – Salah 10:00 am
Late Prayer   – Takbeer 11:00 am – Salah 11:30 am

ICOB will plan to hold the 2024 Eid Al-Fitr Party on Saturday April 20th, 2024. Details will be posted here
soon. Please standby.

Please continue to remember our brothers and sisters in Gaza, and all the Muslim in the world, in your
du'a. May Allah (SWT) grant them sabr, end their suffering, ease their hardship and accept their shuhada.

The ICOB Board wishes you a Eid Mubarak.

كُمْ نْ نَّ وَ مِ بَّلَ اللّهُ مِ تَقَ


